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UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION

COMMISSION
Memorandum
June 10, 2014
To: TR-131720 - File
From: Betty Young, Compliance Investigator, Transportation Safety
Subject: TR-131720 — Washington & Idaho Railway

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project
Bishop Blvd in Pullman — USDOT #066274K

On November 4, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission)
awarded a GCPF grant totaling $19,566.78 to Washington & Idaho Railway (WIR) for upgrades
including installation of an upgraded train detection system, new crossbucks, LED lights and
light kits, and replacement of the battery charter and surge protection panel. The USDOT is
#066274K. The estimated total project cost was $19,566.78.

On May 27, 2014, WIR submitted a request for reimbursement. Rail Safety signal inspector Cory
Caron conducted a site visit at the crossing on June 9, 2014, and confirmed that the project was

completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.

Please close this docket.




